
129 N Main St. Benton, Arkansas 72015 

501-315-2626 

www.hopeconsulting.com 

March 6, 2023

Truett Smith 
City of Bryant 
210 Southwest Third St., Bryant, AR 72022 

RE: Hilldale Crossing-Hilldale Final Plat Phase 2

Dear Truett: 

On behalf of the property owner, Hope Consulting is requesting the final review of 
this residential subdivision project located in the Bryant ETJ. This subdivision 
development consists of sewer provided by Bryant, Water provided by Water 
Users, and Electric provided by First Electric. We are submitting to start the review 
for the Final plat. It is the desire of our client to be on the April Planning 
Commission agenda. 

The developer of this project is Todd and Callie Havens of Havens Development.  

Todd Havens: todd@havensdev.com 
Callie Havens: callie@havensdev.com 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns or if I can be of any 
further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Hope 


